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Arafura Rare Earths Limited (ASX: ARU) (Arafura or the Company) refers to ASX announcement dated 29 July 
2024 regarding the gas supply agreement (GSA) with the Mereenie field joint venture, for the supply of natural gas 
to the Nolans Project, and advises that the condition precedent date of 31 December 2024 under the GSA has been 
extended to 4 February 2025. 
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